
From: Wayne Wiethe
To: Rocco Yeargin
Cc: Molly Kapeluck
Subject: FW: Epcon
Date: Monday, August 26, 2019 9:50:01 AM

FYI
 
Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP
Director of Planning
City of Green,Ohio
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, Ohio 44232
330-896-6614
 
This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message.
 

From: sandy warner <sandy_warner@msn.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2019 7:54 PM
To: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: Epcon
 
 
I wanted to say I think the Epcon community would be a wonderful
addition to the city of Green. Sandy 
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